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access to her research on the 19th- and 20th-century 
historical archive. Earlier drafts of this paper were 
commented on by Melanie Johnson.

This paper is dedicated to the late architectural 
historian Professor Charles McKean (University of 
Dundee) and the late historian Dr Alasdair Ross 
(University of Stirling), who were both instrumental 
in providing in-depth research and valued assistance 
during the project.

The project archive will be deposited with the 
National Record of the Historic Environment. 
The finds have been accessioned to the Museum of 
Edinburgh.

While thanks are due to the above, responsibility 
for the final form and content lies with CFA 
Archaeology Ltd and the authors.
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